Public Comment

The District 20 Board of Education welcomes and encourages the community to attend board meetings and ask questions during Public Comment. You are asked to limit your comments to 5 minutes. Please understand the Board will not respond to your questions and concerns during the meeting. They will follow up with you regarding your questions and/or concerns, as needed.

In making your public comment, please include the following:

- 1. Please state your name
- 2. Please tell us your relationship to District 20 (are you a parent, staff member, from which school, are you a community member, visiting government official or reporter?)
- 3. Please limit your comments to 5 minutes and abide by the <u>Public</u> <u>Participation Board Policy 2.230</u>

If you will attend the meeting in-person, please sign-up at the entrance to indicate that you would like to make a Public Comment. You will be called to the microphone to present your comment in order of the sign-up sheet.

If you will attend the Board Meeting virtually (via Zoom), please submit your comment at https://www.esd20.org/board-of-education/board-meetings or email mnoyola@esd20.org. Your Public Comment will be read aloud on your behalf at the meeting.

You may also submit questions or concerns at any time by email to info@esd20.org

